
 

 

 

October 12, 2022 

via RESS 

Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
Email: Boardsec@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re :  Elexicon Energy Inc.  

2023 IRM Distribution Rate Application OEB File No: EB-2022-0024 
 

Elexicon Energy Inc. (“Elexicon”) is appreciative of the OEB’s offer of support for 
Elexicon to seek a short extension to respond to Environmental Defence’s late 
interrogatories, as set out in the OEB’s letter to Environmental Defence dated October 
5, 2022.   
 
Elexicon notes that in addition to Environmental Defence, the Consumers Council of 
Canada and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition filed interrogatories after the 
September 29, 2022 deadline set in Procedural Order No 1.  
 
Three of the seven interveners that submitted interrogatories, filed after the deadline. 
Based on the late filings, and the OEB’s offer of support for a short extension, Elexicon 
requests an extension to file all interrogatory responses by end of day October 18, 
2022.  Elexicon does not believe this short extension will delay the OEB proceeding.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Cynthia Chan, CPA, CA  
Chief Financial Officer  
Elexicon Energy Inc. 
 
cc: John Vellone 
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